
From: Bill Lorimer   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:54 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Please no city expansion. I support protection for farmland climate resilience and inclusive urban 
neighbourhoods. The city has already strongly voted for no expansion is needed til 2050 
 
Blessings, Gail Lorimer  
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